
Help support Lonsdale 
Elementary School through the 

Lonsdale PTFO!

The Lonsdale PTFO (Parent/Teacher/Friend 
Organization) is

a group of parents, teachers and friends who

want to help our school grow stronger.

The Lonsdale PTFO helps to purchase needed supplies for our students and teachers 
like folders and paper; provide field trips for every grade like Zoo Knoxville and Biztown; 
and helps host family engagement events like Math/STEM Night and Hispanic Heritage 
Night.

You can make a big difference! 

Lonsdale families can become a member of the PTFO for only $5 per family per year 
and attend PTFO meetings.  Pay with cash or Venmo, fill out a membership form, and 
bring to the school.

Friends of Lonsdale, who are folks all over Knoxville and beyond, can help in the 
following ways:

• Link your Kroger, Food City, Publix and Ingles cards to Lonsdale, and we receive 
a portion of sales from these companies (see instructions below).

• Donate to KARM and request for your donation to go to the Lonsdale Elementary 
PTFO, and we will receive KARM cards for our families.

• Make a tax-deductible donation to the PTFO!  Any amount is a huge help for us.

o You can Venmo the PTFO directly using @LonsdalePTFO (number 3518), 
or

o Your check made out to Lonsdale PTFO can be mailed to:

Lonsdale PTFO
Lonsdale Elementary School
1505 Louisiana Ave.
Knoxville, TN. 37921



And please help us spread the word to your families, friends and 
neighbors about supporting the Lonsdale PTFO!

If you have questions, email PTFO President Jennifer Yates at 
jennifer.yates@knoxschools.org, or leave a message with the school office for her at 
865-594-1330.

Thank you for your help and support!  
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